
 

Please see attached letter in OPPOSITION to SB365.   

 

My husband and I have lived on our property 30 years in November 2019. Living in front of a large pot 

grow operation in Boring Oregon is hell!  Our situation is example #1 in attached letter. My husband and I 

have and are living a nightmare 24/7 365 days a year. 

 

Again, we are OPPOSED to SB365. We request that this letter be submitted on OLIS. 

 

Thank you, 

Sherri Markham 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


